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I am strongly opposed this amendment. The taxpayers are paying for the parks. We deserve to
reserve them for their intended purposes. They are not intended for homeless shelters or services,
and doing so takes away from public and community use, detracts from the healing effects and
beauty of nature, and drives down property values in the surrounding houses. 
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